
 

 

 

INFORMATION 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Kevin Muenchow, Fleet and Facilities Director 

 

DATE:  April 17, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: Purchase of Replacement Aerial Lift Truck  

 

The FY2017-18 Fixed Asset Fund includes the replacement of an aerial lift truck for the 

Public Works Department.  The vehicles being replaced meet the recommended replacement 

criteria based on life cycle costs, age, and utilization and supports the Infrastructure and 

Assets Guiding Principle.   

 

Vehicle Information: 

 

Unit 

Number 

Department Description Year Original 

Purchase 

Price 

LTD Repair-

Maintenance 

 

27015 Streets 1-1/2 Ton Dual Rear 

Wheel Aerial Lift 

Truck 

2004 $61,358 $117,171  

       

       

       

       

       



 


